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One person, one vote.  This was a basic principle from our Founding Fathers that still 

applies today.  It is too easy to commit fraud with mail-in voting.  Restore public 

confidence in our elections by supporting this bill!     

 

Please stop mail-in voting and retore the use of polling booths with all votes cast and 

counted in 1 days and counted by a real person, with necessary exceptions for 

disabled voters and absentee ballots for military personnel.   

 

Please support SB 210. 

 


